

29er Class Association Committee Meeting

Minutes

14th May 2024 @ 7.30 via Zoom

Apologies: Chris Turner, James Hopkinson, Gavin Homer, Will Gatehouse

In attendance:

Officers of the Association:

Phil Lightbody, Puneet Jaiswal, Lee Sydenham, Anne Vaudry, Sam White, Melissa Heppell, Roger Morris, Ben Vines

Other attendees:

Alice Masterman (until 8.45), Hannah Bristow, Ali Wood, Clive Grummett, Hannah Bristow, Sirene Le Petit

Meeting was quorate.

Approval of Minutes

The Minutes of the meeting of 9th April were approved. The following actions were carried over:

- Website photos to CG of new officers/representatives GH, SW) - ongoing
- Sailwave guide – ongoing – importance of communication with HP discussed.
- Open training venues– ongoing – dates on website for both North and South
- Transition events – ongoing – continues to be a lot of interest and opportunities with other classes. Feva Nationals will have sailors available.
- crew 4 gold – continue to encourage class membership; anticipate that there will be attendance at national and May b/h weekend will be a joint squad/crew4gold/open training for girls (boys may helm) with sprint racing – coach plus parent – will be scheduled so that study time for those with exams
- Mark laying equipment – ongoing research and costing underway

Treasurer's Report .

- PJ discussed the headlines for the most recent figures: no issues arising.

Sailing Secretary

- Nationals' – costs agreed, NOR to be circulated, working group established. Flighting discussed. BV and LS to oversee to ensure that flights are fair.
- Parkstone feedback positive from club, class and Sailor Reps

Sailor Reps

- Nothing raised

Class Coach Update

- As discussed in ongoing items
- World support – costed but two coaches prohibitively expensive. Agreed two ribs, one coach and parent rota – working on basis of 12 sign ups – agreed cut off end of May to ensure cover.

AOB

- Rolling rankings – JH stepping down. Discussion as to whether can do via sailwave to make it easier. Sailor Reps asked to feedback as to any proposals for changing RR. ACTION
- Committee – Puneet will stand down as Treasurer – and social secretary still vacant. Welfare Officer discussed – may have a replacement. ACTION

MEETING NEXT DATE 16.07.24

There being no other business the Chair closed the meeting thanking all for their attendance.